
Call for Papers 

84th Annual Meeting of the Academy of Management 2024 

Symposium on  

Self-Disclosure in Organizations: Conceptualizations and Measurement 

As a result of the strong interest and positive response at the last AOM meeting, we aim 

to continue and expand upon discussions on self-disclosure in the workplace. This symposium 

will explore the topic from multiple approaches, emphasizing conceptualizations, context, and 

measurement. We welcome research on self-disclosure across organizational levels and cultural 

contexts. Our aim with this symposium is to contribute to the advancement of conceptualization 

and measurement of self-disclosure across organizational domains, including interpersonal 

relationships, leadership, careers, and HRM.  

If you are interested in participating, please contact us by November 8th with your 

proposal. Final long abstract submissions (5 pages) from participants will be due November 

26th. For more information, please contact Aï Ito ai.ito.ifc@outlook.com or Jennifer 

Harrison jharrison@em-normandie.fr  

We look forward to receiving your submissions.   

Aï ITO 
ai.ito.ifc@outlook.com 
Assistant Professor 
Renmin University of China, 
Suzhou, China 
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